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I strongly support the Oregon Health Authority to establish and implement a 

permanent farmworker disaster relief program.  I have provided medical care to 

farmworkers suffering from eye irritation, wheezing and dehydration while picking fruit 

in adverse circumstances.  It can be very challenging to make a living wage during 

these times.  We want stability for all community members.  Providing relief in times 

of extreme weather is essential. 


